

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed. Dip Edu, NPOH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

Dear Parent/Carer

School Christmas Dinner Reception Classes, Year 1 & Year 2

Wednesday 16th December 2020

Christmas lunch this year will take place on Wednesday 16th December.

If you would like your child to have a Christmas lunch, please complete the slip below and return it to your child's teacher or the School Office by Monday 23rd November. If your child brings in a packed lunch from home they are invited to have Christmas lunch on this day; there will be a traditional Christmas roast option, and a vegetarian option plus a festive dessert.

The kitchen staff will be placing their order on Monday 23rd November so we will not be able to accept late requests.

We hope as many children as possible will be able to join us for this fun event in the run up to the Christmas celebrations.













